
WANTED FOR BURGLARY OF A BUSINESS 
UP TO $5,000 REWARD 

FOR INFORMATION LEADING TO THE CHARGING AND/OR ARREST OF THE SUSPECTS IN THIS CASE

Crime Stoppers and the Houston Police Department's Burglary and Theft Division need the public's assistance identifying the 
suspects responsible for a Burglary of a Business. 

On Tuesday, June 13, 2023, two unknown suspects burglarized a business located in the 6400 block of Richmond Ave. in Houston, Texas. 
During the incident, the suspects forced entry into the location and stole items and causing damages totaling approximately $6,300. 
The suspects fled in an unknown direction of travel.  

Suspect Description: Suspect #1 Black male, wearing blue shorts and black hoodie with an ankle monitor on his right ankle, white shoes, 
Suspect #2 Black male black and white hoodie with gray pants and black shoes. 

Crime Stoppers may pay up to $5,000 for information leading to the identification, charging and/or arrest of the suspects in this case. 
Information may be reported by calling 713-222-TIPS (8477), submitted online at www.crime-stoppers.org or through the Crime 
Stoppers mobile app. Only tips and calls DIRECTLY TO Crime Stoppers are anonymous and eligible for a cash reward.   

SUSPECTS
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